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Anderson Coaching

Peter Anderson 
6 Murray Place,

Lake Tekapo

NEW ZEALAND
21/3/09

Hi everybody,

It’s that time of year again when planning has to be made to put in place another U17 Hockey Skills Clinic at Lake Tekapo.

After the success of the 2008 Clinic we are looking forward again to running a slightly better camp over Queens Birthday Weekend 2009.

Since last year things have become substantially clearer, particularly between myself and the NZIHF, and this year this Clinic is fully sanctioned and supported by the NZIHF. 

Changes we will make in 2009 are: 

· A fourth practice session has been added on the Sunday morning which will include any of the local players even if they don’t register. This will be in place of their normal Sunday morning practice/game session. 

· Jeff Bonazzo (Ice Blacks Head Coach and NZIHF National Coaching Coordinator) will again be here and Jeff will add at least a couple of current Ice Blacks to the coaching mix we had last year after their World Championships in Dunedin this Easter. 

· Registered Players will receive a pass to the Hot Pools at Alpine Springs as part of the package. Details of this will be notified later. 

I will again run this clinic under the umbrella of the Albury Ice Hockey Association and as such will endeavor to raise some funding that may help reduce the overall cost. Budgets at this stage have to assume that no support has been accessed.
Remember…. This is Queens Birthday Weekend and that is the Run79 MTB Mountain Bike Race around Lake Tekapo so expect accommodation to be tight. Everything worked out well in 2008 so hopefully the same can happen this year. 

Attached is a simple Registration Form. We look forward to another great Clinic.       

Peter and Marie Anderson 
